
      Covid-19 Rules & Protocols  Updated June 10, 2021 

 

Welcome to Heritage Pointe! 

 

 

CLUBHOUSE   

The clubhouse and pro shop is open for check-in and washroom use and the 

patio is open for outdoor dining. Masks are mandatory in the clubhouse at all 

times. Social distancing guidelines are in effect at all times. The locker room area 

is open for Members only. Maximum 6 people in locker room at a time.  

 

FOOD & BEVERAGE  

As per recent AHS Guidelines, indoor and outside dining is now allowed and we 

are also able to serve you in a take-out capacity from the Crossover Grill, our 

halfway house. It is in full operation for service before, during and after your 

round. While on course, and for ease of service, we recommend players call 15 

minutes in advance of pick up time. (403) 256-2002 ext 2. As per AHS, tables must 

be limited to 6 people maximum. There are no restrictions as to who they are.  

 

DRIVING RANGE  

The main driving range is closed for the remainder of the season for renovations. 

The rest of the practice facility is open. Warm up stations have been installed on 

the first tee box of each nine. Players are advised to arrive on their starting 10 

minutes early to utilize the warm up stations.  The practice putting green is open 

and players are required to use their own golf balls and maintain social distance 

at all times.  

 

POWER CARTS  

There are no longer any restrictions on power carts at Heritage Pointe. All groups 

are now expected to use 2 carts total.  Plastic dividers are available for extra 

comfort and safety. Masks should be worn at all times when distancing is not 

possible. Any players, except those who have booked as singles, will be subject 

to a full cart fee ($40) if they choose to ride alone, based on availability. 
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ARRIVAL & CHECK-IN PROTOCOLS 

Please share this document with all players in group prior to arrival at the club. 

 

All players will be required to handle their own clubs at all times.  

For public players, we will have tap enabled debit machines to complete your 

purchase. For those who have created a credit card on file, we can also charge 

that card upon arrival and email a receipt. 

If dangerous weather is approaching while on course, please immediately return 

to your vehicle and take cover. On-course shelters do not provide adequate 

space for social distancing. 

Players are asked to please move efficiently prior to tee off to ensure physical 

distancing requirements are maintained in all areas. 

No loose tees, ball markers or divot repair tools will be available or provided. 

Scorecards will be provided on power carts or first tee.  

Limited accessories available on course. Ball washers, water fountains, etc. 

have all been removed. Rakes are BACK out on course for use. 

 

The safety of our patrons and our staff is our top priority and these rules will be 

enforced. We appreciate your continued adherence to these rules and look 

forward to seeing you, from 6 ft away, on your next visit. 


